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Gentet, Matthias

From: trevor jones <trevorjonesmeadowbank@yahoo.co.uk>
Sent: 29 August 2017 13:49
To: Planning
Subject: Listed Building Consent application for Lloyds Bank, Southampton Row, London 

WC1B 5HR, PP-06202795
Attachments: Southampton Row LBC application  notification.jpg; External (14).jpg

Dear Sirs 
 
I submitted a Listed Building Consent application via the Planning Portal on 24 July reference PP-06202795, copy of 
notification attached, but have not yet received confirmation of validation and I cannot locate the application on your 
website.  Could you please confirm that the application has been received and validated? 
 
Further it has been determined that "Lloyds Bank' text and a logo on one of the shopfront windows glass, on Vernon 
Place elevation, is etched and not applied vinyl as first believed.  Would it be possible to include the replacement of 
this glass onto the Listed Building Consent application?  I attach a photograph of the windows in question.   
 
Beest regards 
 
Trevor Jones 
Architectural Consultant 
 
07541 819611 
e-mail trevorjonesmeadowbank@yahoo.co.uk 


